
 

  

 

Dear ACS Families,  

The weeks are just flying by!  It seems the rain is gone 

and summer is here to stay.  I have started our end of 

year DRA testing and will send home correspondence 

soon.  In addition, your child’s IOWA Test results are 

being sent home today.  We are pleased with our 

student’s growth and will be planning during the 

summer to continue to enhance our curriculum.   

As of July 1st Sister Yosaphata and Sister Thomas will be 

leaving their ministry at ACS.  After 55 years of service 

and dedication we are sad they are leaving us, yet happy 

they are joining the rest of their order to focus on new 

vocations and be able to reside together. On June 17 we 

will have a special reception, in the church basement 

right after the 11:30am Liturgy - please join us in wishing 

our Sisters the very best!   

Here are some more reminders: 

 Our summer hours will be posted next week.   

 2017-2018 Yearbook – we are down to our last 
batch! Thank you to Mrs. Vattelana and the 
Yearbook Committee for all their hard work. 

 Thank you to Ms. Cuff, Mrs. Fedynyshyn, Miss 
Hucul for their efforts in making our Moleban 
service so special. Our Sodality girls received 
their medals and it was a beautiful service.   

 Congratulations to Laura G, grade 8,  for 
winning 2nd place in the Middlesex County 
Environmental Essay Contest. Go Laura! 

 Mrs. Lawrence’s surgery went well and she is 
on the mend! 

As you can tell things are not slowing down at ACS!  
Please call the office if you have any questions or concerns.            

                                                                                                         

God Bless, Mrs. Shumny                                                                                                             
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                           HIGH PRIORITY                                                 
1.THE WEATHER IS NICE SO WE ARE BACK TO 
WAITING ON THE PLAYGROUND UNTIL 8:15 WHEN 
THE BELL RINGS AND WE WALK INSIDE FOR 
PRAYERS. 8:20 SHARP DOORS CLOSED AND LATE 
BELL RINGS. 

2. PARENTS, YOU CANNOT PARK ON THE YELLOW 
LINE TO DROP OFF YOUR CHILD(REN). THANK YOU! 

3. FACTS TUITION SYSTEM: ALREADY BEING SETUP - 
CHECK YOUR EMAIL.  YOU MUST SELECT YOUR 
PLAN.  NOTE THIS SETUP IS FOR THE 2018-2019 
SCHOOL YEAR AND PAYMENTS START IN AUGUST.  

4. WE HAVE 15 NEW FAMILIES REGISTERED FOR NEXT 
YEAR AND ABOUT 5 WHO ARE VISITING NEXT WEEK 
– PLEASE INVITE A FRIEND TO CALL OR STOP BY.  WE 
ARE EAGER TO SHOW THEM OUR SCHOOL! 

                        IMPORTANT DATES                                    

5/24 SPRING FORMAL 7-9 PM TONIGHT!                                                                         

5/26 BISHOP AHR INDIVIDUAL TRACK CHMPNSHP                  

5/28  NO CLASSES - MEMORIAL DAY                              

5/29 PHYS ED DAY- WEAR GYM CLOTHES!          

SCIENCE EXAM                                                                   

5/30  SOCIAL STUDIES EXAM                                                          

5/31  WHOLE SCHOOL LIBERTY SCIENCE CENTER 

TRIP! THE WHOLE SCHOOL WILL HAVE A CUSTOM 

SCIENCE LAB AND VISIT THE PLANETERIUM AS WELL.    

7:00 PM LAST FSA MEETING – UKRAINIAN DANCERS 

PERFORMING                                                                         

6/1  LANGUAGE ARTS EXAM                                              

6/4 ACS FIELD DAY – WEAR GYM CLOTHES                                                               

6/5 DRESS DOWN $3                                                            

6/9  8TH GRADE GRADUATION 9:00 AM                        

6/11 KINDERGARTEN 12:30 DISMISSAL – GRAD 7PM        

6/12 END OF 4TH MARKING PERIOD, PRE-K STEPPING 

UP CEREMONY 10:00 AM                                    

6/13,6/14,6/15,6/18 12:30 DISMISSAL                              

6/18 AWARDS CEREMONY AT 10:00 AM            

SPORTS :  Next meet: This Saturday, May 

26th, Individual Championships at Bishop 

Ahr High School. Good Luck ACS!! 
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Road to Graduation:  
Desiree Mercado 

 
Desiree has been a student at ACS since fifth grade.  She 

participates in Safety Patrol, Senior Drama, Chimes, 
Yearbook and Bowling.  She is busy! Desi is quiet yet kind, 

soft spoken yet funny – she is a blessing to our school. 
Desi is going to East Brunswick Vocational High School in 

East Brunswick and we at ACS truly wish her the very 
best!  This is what Desi says the following about ACS: 

 
What subject do you think you might pursue in the 
future? 
 I would like to be an archeologist when I’m older. So the 
subject i might pursue is Social Studies. I’ve always been 
interested in history ever since third grade. I knew when i was 
in 6th grade that i wanted to work with history. 
 

What is your favorite class trip you have taken with 
ACS?  
My favorite class trip was when the middle school went to The 
Statue of Liberty and Elis Island. My friends and I walked 
around, took pictures, and had a lot of fun. We went into the 
museum and saw many facts and objects on display. 

 
What you miss about ACS?  
I am going to miss having a small school. Everyone knows 
everybody. I am going to miss my teachers and my classmates. I 
am going to miss the little amount of work we got because i 
know high school there will be a lot more. 

 
What is your favorite memory from ACS?  
My favorite memory was field day last year. Me and my friends 
had a lot of fun playing the games. We played games which we 
haven’t played before which was really cool. We were also 
playing board games, of course i won a game:) 

 
 

CLUBS: All clubs are done for this school year!                 

FSA CORNER!                                                           
FSA Request: 6th & 7th grade parents - please return 

Graduation Work ASAP Ms. Collins-Pickering is scheduling! 
 

  Road to Graduation: 
Julie Guevara 

 
This is Julie’s first year at ACS and she has fit right in from the 
start. Julie is very outgoing and bubbly and is a hard working 
student.  She does very well academically and participates in 
Safety Patrol, Senior Drama and plays Volleyball.   It has been 

wonderful to see how well Julie has flourished this year and has 
become part of our ACS family.  Julie will be attending Bishop 

Ahr High School and we are so proud of her.  Julie says the 
following about ACS: 

What are you most proud of? 
I am most proud of myself and how much I have achieved so far  in life. 
A lot of things have been coming at me left and right and I am surprised 
at how I’m handling everything. I know I have God with me by my side 
to help me out at all times.  

What advice can you share with the 7th graders as they prepare 
for their last year at ACS? 
-Take your time. Enjoy the time you have now because before you know 
it, you will be graduating and missing your friends in high school (but 
don’t worry you’ll meet new people). 
 
-Live your life to the fullest. They always say “You Only Live Once,” so 
go ahead and have fun adventures in life, but with precaution. 
 
-Always work hard. Be dedicated to your goals. If you want to 
accomplish something, the sooner you think about it, the better. You 
have so many years ahead of you, so use all the chances that is helpful 
for anything.  

What subject do you think you might want to pursue in the 
future? 
I would love to learn more about science and how everything really 
works in chemistry. It seems really interesting and I have been curious 
about science and chemistry since I was in 4th grade. I would also love to 
learn about being a tourist and flying all over the world. 
 

 
 

 

 More ACS pictures and articles on our facebook page! 


